
Secretary of State for Culture 

100 Parliament Street 

London SWIA 2BQ 

Dear Secretary of State, 

BRITISH BOARD OF FILM CLASSIFICATION 

PLEASE REPLY To

PO Box 570 

Redhill RH1 2QB 

5thNovember 2015 

The above-named organisation is accountable to you. In breach of the Human Rights Act (Freedom 
of Expression) it is censoring the depiction of lawful activities, even in the R18 Restricted Category 

(for adults) . lt is therefore incumbent up on you to instruct the BBFC to desist. 

Yours for freedom of expression, 

E. Goodman 

Chair of CAC

Enquiries to the Secretary, 25 Middleton Close, Fareham, Hampshire P014 1 ON 
Tel: 01329 284471 


